

## Mrs. Peragallo's Newsletter

December 2017

Happy December! As the first trimester comes to a close, I can assure you that both our teachers and students have been working diligently meeting the standards for their grade level. Our students have been exposed to rich literature and have been falling in love with reading. Each day, I witness students engaged in their "just right" books applying strategies making them better readers. They have been exposed to using the laptop carts to ensure they are PARCC ready. I always say, our kids are digital natives and technology is the way to their hearts. This trimester, you will receive a report card based your child's progress toward meeting the content and performance standards for his/ her grade level.

Lastly, our music department is preparing our students for the Holiday Show. We look forward to seeing you there!

Wishing you a Happy December, Joyful Holidays, and a pleasant Winter Break!

## Save the Date!

Grades Pre K-4Conferences – Wednesday, December 13<sup>th</sup> – 6pm-8pm. (Teachers will contact you if a conference is warranted.)

## Office News

Holiday Show tickets were distributed on Wednesday, November 29<sup>th</sup>. If you are unable to attend, please send the tickets back to the main office. Thank you.

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
				1 Tree Lighting 6pm
4	5 Holiday Workshop PK-2	6 Holiday Workshop 3-5 Gr. PK-2 MP 1 Ends	7	8
11	12	13 Gr. PK-4 Report Cards Conferences 6pm-8pm	14	15 Gr. 2-4 Holiday Show 9am
18	19	20	21	22 PK-1 Holiday Show 11am Single Session Day
25 No School	26 No School	27 No School	28 No School	29 No School